
 

 

 
 

 Announcement – Regulated information 
 

April 15, 2025 
 
 
 
 

Announcement – Regulated Information according to L. 3556/2007 
 
 

PPC S.A. announces that, according to L. 3556/2007 and following the 
relevant notification, received on 10.4.2025 from “Helikon Investments 
Limited”, in its capacity as investment manager for its client “Helikon Long 
Short Equity Fund Master ICAV”, on 7.4.2025 the stake of "Helikon Long Short 
Equity Fund Master ICAV" in PPC’s share capital fell below the 5% threshold 
in all categories, i.e. in the voting rights attached to shares, in the voting 
rights attached to financial instruments as well as in its total participation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Investor Relations Department 
30, Chalkokondyli str., 104 32 Athens 
Τ:  +30 210 529 2153 
 +30 210 529 3665 
 +30 210 529 3207 
ir@ppcgroup.com  
  

The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation 
S.A. (www.ppcgroup.com)  at the “Investors Relations” section. 
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